
    

 

21st May 2024 
 

 
 

HOT DOGS – Friday 14th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
On Friday 14th June after assembly, we are holding our annual Hot Dog fundraiser. Even though 
it will be after the Father’s Day assembly everyone is welcome, not just Dads! 
 
For £3.00 each, we will be serving hot dogs with sausages expertly cooked by Fladbury Pie Shop 
for you to enjoy with your child on the school playground. Vegetarian sausages are also 
available. If you’re not able to come along, you can still order a hot dog for your child. 
 
Please complete the slip below with the total number of hot dogs required for you and/or your 
child(ren) and return it to the Office with your cash payment* no later than Friday 7th June. 
 
*Whilst cash payments are preferred, we can also take payment by card. If you would like to 
arrange this please email fladburypta@gmail.com 
 
Thank you in advance for your support, 
 
Fladbury First School PTA 
 
 

 
 
Total number of hot dogs required: 
 
Sausage ……………… 
 
Vegetarian Sausage …………........... 
 
I enclose cash ………………………….  £3.00 per hot dog ordered) 
 
Child’s Name (s) ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Class  (es) …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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